
Good morning St. John School, 
 
We have a big Service Hours volunteer opportunity for all - Basketball Game 
Volunteers! 
 
If you don’t know, the SJS Basketball program has become quite large and is an 
exciting part of our school.  Each year we host 48 home games over our 12 teams.  
We rely on parent volunteers to staff the games as Gym Monitors and Snack 
Stand volunteers.  The parent volunteers help make sure things run smoothly 
during the games, answer questions from opposing teams, and possibly sell 
snacks.  
 
This year there are 14 different home game dates with 4 volunteer slots for each 
night (two open the night and two end the night).  Our goal is to have two parents 
on duty who can split the responsibilities.  This means we have lots of 
opportunities to volunteer.  Once we have the sign ups filled, we can provide a 
better overview of the snack shack and how to close the gym (both are relatively 
simple).  As for service hours, you receive the number of service hours you work.  
If you work a two-hour shift, you receive two service hours. 
 
As with any service opportunities where you might interact with children you 
must have an active CORI and completed VIRTUS training. 
 
Click here to sign up. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Chris 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B4FAAAD2EA1FA7-53140757-basketball

